

أوراق عمل إثرائية الوحدة الأولى غير مجابة



تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ⇨ المناهج القطرية ⇨ المستوى الحادي عشر ⇨ لغة انجليزية ⇨ الفصل الأول ⇨ ملفات متنوعة ⇨ الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 2025-10-21 15:02:17

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب | اختبارات الكترونية | اختبارات | حلول | عروض بوربوينت | أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي | ملخصات وتقارير | مذكرات وبنوك | الامتحان النهائي | للمدرس

المزيد من مادة
لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: Joma

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى الحادي عشر



صفحة المناهج
القطرية على
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى الحادي عشر والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

أوراق عمل مراجعة الوجدتين الأولى والثانية من مدرسة خليفة

1

مراجعة شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل مع الإجابات

2

أوراق عمل إثرائية منتصف الفصل غير مجابة من مدرسة عمر بن الخطاب

3

كتيب مراجعة شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل من مدرسة ابن تيمية

4

نموذج إجابة تدريبات شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل من مدرسة مسيعيد

5

Bravo

Grade 11

Module 1

A Job worth doing

Mr . Joma

55151322

Read the following text, and then answer the questions below:

1. Australia's three-day National Multicultural Festival opened today In the capital city of Canberra. The festival was first held in 1966, and it now takes place annually in February This year, from the 21st to the 23rd), In various venues around Garema Place. It is supported by a long list of sponsors and partners such as the US Embassy, the University of Canberra and the Hellene Club to name but a few, without whose support the event would not be possible. The festival has one purpose: to provide space where the different cultures of the country can come together for a celebration of diversity.

2 This year's festival is set to be bigger than ever, with organizers expecting over 200,000 people to attend . Already, visitor numbers on the first day alone have passed previous records. This year, the festival features a record-breaking 350 stalls, offering Information, cultural displays and, and food and drink from approximately 80 different cultures around the world. Another highlight of the festival is the annual parade of countries which is taking place today. With over 2,000 performers in traditional costumes from a range of cultural groups, this event is sure to be spectacular show of colour and sound.

3 The festival is a family-friendly event that combines both entertainment and education. With today and tomorrow offering a wide-ranging programme of cultural events, there is something for everyone. Anyone who wants to learn about the history, people, cuisine and customs of Canberra's multicultural community and have a wonderful time while doing so shouldn't miss the event .

1.What is the author's main purpose in writing this article ?

- A. To tell a story about an Australian hero.
- B. To write an email to an Australian friend.
- C. To advertise for Australian sports tournaments.
- D. To give information about the Australian National festival.

2. According to paragraph 1, what is the festival's purpose?

- A. To provide space for different cultures to come together.
- B. To help people have fun and joy during these times.
- C. To bring much money for the festival's organizers.
- D. To support sponsors get more benefits.

According to paragraph 2, how this year's festival bigger than ever?

Give TWO details.

Detail 1:	
Detail 2:	

win يفوز	earn يكسب	gain يزد / يكتسب
match game race	a salary one's living money	speed access experience weight

1. Who is going to the final match ?
2. The camel the race .
3. I don'tmuch money.
4. Doctors can a high salary in Qatar.
5. Are you going to the game ?
6. If you eat a lot , you will..... weight.
7. We need to the speed more.
8. If you work hard, you may
experience.
9. What a lovely way to..... a living.

Correct the verbs in brackets

1. He(eat) rice every day.
2. I (work) at the moment.
3. He often(come) to London.
4. He (play) tennis now.
- 5.They (not / come)..... to the party tomorrow.
6. He (not / play) golf now.
7. We (play) tennis this Sunday.
8. They (go)..... to a restaurant every Saturday.
9. She (not / go) to the cinema very often.
10. You usually (arrive)late.
11. He normally (eat)dinner at home.
12. I (not / work) tonight.
13. She (work) at the moment.

1. She(have).....a bath every evening.
2. He (see) the doctor now.
3. We (visit).....John and Susie next weekend.
4. She (have)..... a headache.
5. They (not / have)..... a car.
6. The waiter (taste)the food now.
7. She (not / be)..... a doctor.
8. I (have).....fun today!
9. I meet)..... Julie every Tuesday.

think يعتقد

love يحب

prefer يفضل

mean يقصد

mind تمنع

appear يبدو

need يحتاج

taste طعمها

هذه الأفعال لا تأخذ ing

taste -- يتذوق is tasting - to

think ----- of- is / am + thinking

Read the sentences and circle the correct option.

1. A: Where's Chef Henri?

B: Inside. He (**tastes / is tasting**) the soup to make sure that it(**tastes / is tasting**) just right.

2. Tom and I (**see / are seeing**) Bob on Saturday afternoon. (**Do you think / Are you thinking**) we should buy him a gift?

3. Kevin(**loves / is loving**)his new job as an environmental photographer.

4. He (**prefers / is preferring**) working outdoors to an office job.

5. I (**think / am thinking**) of finding a new job because I want / 'm wanting more money.

6. What (**do you mean / are you meaning**) you lost the car keys?

7. We (**have / are having**) spaghetti for dinner tonight.

8. (**Are you minding / Do you mind**) turning off the computer before you leave the office?

9. Jane (**appears / is appearing**) to be tired. She (**needs / is needing**) a break.

A. Choose a, b, c or d.

1. He..... a lot of experience during his apprenticeship.

- a. won
- b. earned
- c. made
- d. gained

2. Andrew is a waiter and meets many people in his..... of work.

- a. line
- b. end
- c. circle
- d. career

3. I was successful in..... a better salary with my boss.
- a. combining
 - b. negotiating
 - c. contacting
 - d. requiring
4. Mark doesn't want to go to university; he wants to do a(n)instead.
- a. employment
 - b. work
 - c. apprenticeship
 - d. labour
5. The companybankrupt and the manager left the country.
- a. did
 - b. got
 - c. went
 - d. made
6. Learning a skilled trade like carpentry isno means easy.
- a. on
 - b. by
 - c. of
 - d. at

7. Twenty people were fired from my office because ofcuts

- a. career
- b. job
- c. paper
- d. work

8. His writing career..... after his second book.

- a. moved on
- b. set straight
- c. set up
- d. took off

company	شركة	split	تنقسم
business	عمل تجاري	divide	يقسم
corporation	شركة كبيرة	staff	عاملون - موظفون
sum	مبلغ	personnel	موظفي الشركة
amount	مقدار	number	عدد
quality	صفة	skill	مهارة
permanent	دائم	full-time	دوام كامل

Complete the sentences using the correct form of the words in the boxes.

company business corporation

1. He runs a small..... that employs three people.
2. TheI work for has offices in fifty-two countries and employs over 100,000 people.
3. We now dowith exporters in three continents.

split divide

4. Fourby two is two.
5. The town will bein two by the new motorway.

staff personnel

6. Two new members of..... started in our office this month.
7. All..... will receive a pay rise this year.

sum amount number

8. Theof people who attended the sales was up on last year.
9. Do they always give you such a largeof work to do each day?
10. We spent a huge..... of money on advertising our new products this year.

11. There are a(n)of things you still need to do before the project is finished.

quality

skill

12. I learnt all the..... for making this type of cake from my mother.

13. Patience is a necessary..... for working with young children.

full-time

permanent

14. This position is..... , but it is only for 21 hours per week.

15. This position is..... , but it is only for six months.



[illegible]